
 

 

CCSP Research 
Festival 

November 25, 2013 

9AM to 1PM 

Please join the CCSP community for our annual Research Festival! Fifteen 
graduate students from the CCSP department will be presenting their 
research and findings during this symposium event. Don’t miss this 
opportunity to support your colleagues and learn about cutting-edge 
research being conducted by your peers.  

SRB Multipurpose Room 

For further questions or information, please contact Lupe Yepez at lupe@education.ucsb.edu. 

• All CCSP students are required to attend this event. 
• Light refreshments will be provided. 
• Arrive between 8:30AM – 9:00AM for breakfast and an 

introduction to the Research Festival. 
• Presenters must be there at 8:30AM. 

We look forward to seeing you there!!! 


